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Comments: Greetings,

 

As a person of science and concerned citizen regarding the devastating animal, plant, and wildlife habitat loss to

development, I implore the the U.S. Forest Service to leave its policy regarding ANILCA cabins unchanged in

order to phase out these ANILCA cabins as originally intended. These cabins were never meant to persist in

wilderness areas, and to change this policy would undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act. Please keep the

wilderness wild as generations before us have so that generations after us are still able to experience the

wilderness for themselves.

 

Respectfully,

Charlene


